
  

 

12th May 2022. 

Land Use, Planning & Transport, Department,  
South Dublin County Council.  
County Hall,  
Tallaght, Dublin 24.  
 

Our Ref:    2214 

 

Re: Register Reference: SD22A/0367 
Applicant:   Frank & Roslain Norton 
Development: The construction of a new single-storey detached 

sheltered dwelling (108 sq.m) in the existing garden. 
Location:   “Forge Field” Stocking Lane, Rathfarnham, Dublin 16. 
Application Type: Permission   

 

 

Dear Sir, 

Regarding our clients, Frank and Roslain Norton, planning application for constructing 
a new single-storey detached sheltered dwelling (108 sq.m) in their existing garden: 
 
Following the Council’s request for additional information dated 15th November 
2022, the design team are still assembling the extensive reports and documents 
needed to address and respond to this additional information request in the fullest 
manner. 
 
Therefore, our clients request a three months extension from the council, for the 
period allowed to submit this information request.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
_____________ 
Jack Norton MRIAI  
For and on behalf of  
Portal Architects Ltd 
 


